
 

 

 
15 November  2013 
 
 
 
Jill Hewitt 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 8, Exchange Plaza 
2 The Esplanade 
Perth WA 6000 
Via email: jill.hewitt@asx.com.au 
 
 
Dear Jill 
 
REQUEST FOR A TRADING HALT 
 
 
Independence Group NL (ASX Code: IGO, the Company) requests the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) to 
put a Trading Halt on its listed securities immediately pending the release of an announcement regarding the 
management of the Company. 
 
IGO expects the Trading Halt to last no longer than the close of business Monday, 18 November 2013.  
 
IGO anticipates the Trading Halt being lifted immediately after the abovementioned announcement is released to 
the market. 
 
IGO is not aware of any reason why the Trading Halt should not be granted. 
 
 
 
Signed on behalf of Independence Group NL 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tony Walsh 
Company Secretary  
& General Manager Corporate 
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